
From: Moore Kate  
Sent: 23 February 2022 13:15 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
I write with regard to two large London plane trees situated at 8 Doughty 
Street in Bloomsbury, Camden (the trees).  
 
I think it imperative that the trees are retained since my understanding is that 
a reasonable plan can be formulated to ensure their continued and long-
standing co-existence with their nearby buildings. This plan should be allowed 
to be developed and implemented, with reviews as may be 
necessary/appropriate. 
 
Further, the environmental and aesthetic benefit and value of these trees (and 
of all trees in this densely populated and built up area in central London) is 
massive. 
 
Thank you for registering my strong objection to the trees being felled 
 
Regards. 
 
Sent from my work address but unconnected.  
 
Kate Moore 
General Counsel 
Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS Foundation Trust 
4th Floor Gassiot House, St Thomas's Hospital, Westminster Bridge 
Road, London, SE1 7EH 
 
 
Our values: Put patients first | Take pride in what we do | Respect others | 
Strive to be the best | Act with integrity 
 

 
The information contained in this message and or attachments is 
intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material.  
  

http://gti/services/organisational-devt/values-behaviours/our-values.aspx


Unless otherwise specified, the opinions expressed herein do not 
necessarily represent those of Guy's and St Thomas' NHS Foundation 
Trust or any of its subsidiaries.  
  
The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public 
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the 
information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-
mail and any replies cannot be guaranteed. 
  
Any review, retransmission,dissemination or other use of, or taking of 
any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, 
please contact the sender and delete the material from any system and 
destroy any copies. 
  
We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. However, it 
is your responsibility to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are 
free of viruses as we can take no responsibility for any computer virus 
which might be transferred by way of this e-mail. 
 


